

It is time to show your appreciation for your amazing Dental Hygienist!!!!


Greetings,
I am reaching out on behalf of the South Dakota Dental Hygienists' Association. We would like to invite you to join us in support of National Dental Hygiene month in October. On Friday October 4, 2019 at 5:00pm we will be hosting a Dental Hygiene appreciation happy hour at Prairie Berry in Hill City. During this event we will be having a Wine Pull, each hygienist will receive a ticket that corresponds to a wrapped bottle of wine. A surprise bottle of unknown style or value, how fun! 
We would like to invite your office to help us thank all the amazing local hygienists in the Black Hills Area by 1) donating up to 1 bottle of wine per hygienist at your practice, and 2) telling them about this amazing fun event! Please contact us back at sddha.pastpresident@gmail.com, as soon as possible, to indicate your participation and we can coordinate a pickup time for your wine donations before September 20th. 
SDDHA thanks you and appreciates your support for all Dental Hygienist in the Black Hills. We look forward to hearing from you.









A Dental Hygienist’s Happy Hour!
You are invited to join SDDHA in appreciation of Dental Hygiene Month October 4, 2019 
Date:  October 4, 2019
Time: Social starts at 5:00 pm
           Free 1 hour CE at 6:30 hosted by Pat Aylward on the new legislation “Collaboration Supervision” 
           And what it means to you as a dental hygienist here in SD.
Place: Prairie Berry Winery   23837 US-385, Hill City, SD 57745
RSVP By September 27th: sddha.pastpresident@gmail.com  
Come mingle with old friends and meet some new colleagues.  We will be having a “Wine Pull” where everyone will receive a ticket for a free bottle of undisclosed wine donated by local dental offices in honor of their appreciation for all you do to help the community and support their hygiene departments. Prairie Berry will also be hosting a free wine tasting for this event.  So, you might just end up going home with 2 bottles! CHHP Dental Staffing Service will be having a drawing to win a Mini IPad for any new SDDHA membership sign ups. Young Dental will also have some goody bags.
Learn more about the SDDHA and what your support and membership means to you and the organization and our goals for 2020. Hope to see you there!
A warm smile goes out to local wineries, Dental Practices, Young Dental and CHHP Dental Staffing Service for all your support and appreciation for the dental hygienist in SD!        
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